Issued on behalf of_, Director of Nursing, National Lead Older Persons Services, Clinical & Integrated
Services, Health Service Executive.

= Office of the
l' I\M Nursing & Midwifery

Services Director

23" April 2020

Dear Colleague

| am writing to inform you of a COVID support group that has been set up to support colleagues
working in residential care across the public and private sector during this difficult period. It consists
of a database of over 250 and a WhatsApp group of 183 Directors of Nursing, Persons in Charge,
Owners, Practice Development Coordinators, Academics, Researchers, and Health & Social Care
Professionals. | send updates to the group daily via email and ask questions submitted by the group,
on behalf of the group. The WhatsApp group support each other by sharing concerns and sharing
learning. There is also a mindfulness support group that is available for this group

If this is something you would like to participate in then please email me_ with
your name and phone number (WhatsApp downloaded)

Yours sincerely

Director of Nursing, National Lead Older Persons Services

Clinical & Integrated Services





